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Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

24th Qcteober, 1922.

Dear Sir,

1 am in receipt of ycur letter of the 17th
ins¥ant respectiric the tug YGARRYOWEN II# aiid in reply 1
have tc¢ say that, in the circumstences .ycu mentien, the
Cemmittes, whe had the case befcre them at thedir }Pe"‘ing
to-day, navé deferred consideraticn ¢f the saue for a
short 4dd. "7 1 eWall 'vé glad, However, if you will advise
me immediately veu receive any further infermat iei in
regard tc the matter. ; s

O Wk, pedr Sir,

Ir aﬂ"mm

Uommitiee s dints

. QUEENSTOWNHE
ﬂwﬁg&?fm e




